
 

EnSafe acquires Tampa-based Progressive Engineering & Construction 

January 10, 2022 

 
We are pleased to announce that Tampa-based Progressive Engineering & Construction, Inc. (PEC) 
is now part of EnSafe Inc.  PEC’s cofounder Bridget Morello, PE, has joined EnSafe as an Associate 
Principal to augment EnSafe’s strong Senior Leadership Team and to guide and direct remediation 
efforts nationwide. 
 
PEC’s engineers and scientists bring significant experience in remediation, plant operations, and 
waste minimization projects for industrial, municipal, and other clients, including sites regulated 
under CERCLA, RCRA, state/local orders, and various remediation programs. 
 
“While PEC’s reputation and ‘client first’ mentality align well with EnSafe, the crux of why we’re most 
excited is PEC’s people, whose hearts and minds are our most valuable assets,” says EnSafe 
President and CEO Don Bradford, CHMM. “It’s clear each of PEC’s staff know how to build and 
retain client loyalty, and each is an accomplished standout with environmental consulting acumen.” 
 
“Our combined resources will dramatically expand our geographic reach and our service offerings 
going forward,” says new EnSafe Associate Principal Bridget Morello, PE. “I look forward to serving 
on EnSafe’s Senior Leadership Team and will ensure that our stellar service history continues.” 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.ensafe.com/ensafe-acquires-tampa-based-progressive-engineering-construction/ 


